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Bram Bulger

From: Lea Andersen <lea_andersen@yahoo.com>
Sent: January 28, 2020 11:42 AM
To: Bram Bulger
Subject: File Number A1136/19TEY - 861 St. Clair Avenue West

To: Bram Bulger, Application Technician, Committee of Adjustment 
 
Since I will not be able to attend the scheduled meeting on Wednesday, February 12, 2020, I would like to express my 
concern to the proposed development. 
The development has proposed to use the south side of the building as their service vehicle access which will increase 
the noise level of our residential properties with garbage trucks and delivery vehicles backing in and out of the delivery 
and garbage pickup area.   
I strongly agree that the previous conditions that the Committee of Adjustment imposed upon this development be met 
and that a legal and proper agreement  between Peter Lakovnik, myself and 2558961 Ontario Limited be agreed upon 
prior to any approval of this project. 
I would also like to receive a copy of the decision of the Committee be sent to me. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Lea Andersen 
180 Winona Drive 
Toronto, Ontario 
M6G 3S9 
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